
Transitional Kindergarten recently embarked on an
exciting journey to Underwood Family Farms, and what
an adventure it was! With hands-on learning at its core,
our young explorers dove into the world of agriculture,
discovering the magic of farm life firsthand.
Amidst rows of vibrant strawberries and a kaleidoscope of
fresh vegetables, our students experienced the joy of
harvesting their own food. From plump, juicy strawberries
to crisp celery, colorful kale, and romaine lettuce, each
pick was a lesson in the beauty and bounty of nature. But
the fun didn't stop there! A thrilling tractor ride offered
panoramic views of the farm, adding an extra dash of
excitement to the day.
And let's not forget our furry and feathered friends!
Meeting and feeding the farm animals was a highlight for
our TKers, who learned about the importance of animal
care and the interconnectedness of life on the farm.
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Beyond the excitement and laughter, this field trip
provided a valuable opportunity for our students to
connect with nature and gain a deeper understanding of
where our food comes from. By immersing themselves in
the rhythms of farm life, they not only learned about local
agriculture but also developed a newfound appreciation
for the hard work and dedication of farmers.
As they returned to school with baskets brimming with
fresh produce and hearts full of memories, our
Transitional Kindergarten students reflected on a day
filled with discovery, laughter, and learning. It was an
adventure they'll treasure for years to come.




